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PETERSBURG, VIRGINIA 
February 28, 1955 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. 2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Many thanks for the time out you took to comfirm reception 
of WCLA. Your report followed our log exactly and we enjoyed 
your interesting letter. 

Thanks again for writing us. 

Yours very truly, 

/7 A5, 
Harry Epp= 
Chief Engineer 
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